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You don't often get email from jonathan.bruns@sjsu.edu. Learn why this is important

Hello Samtrans board members.

My name is Jonathan Bruns, and I am a current graduate student at SJSU in the Urban and
Regional Planning program. I am reaching out today in the hopes of getting into contact with
any board member who would be willing to have a short interview with me in connection to a
class project I am working on. The project is about creating a fictional policy in the Bay Area
surrounding transit agencies integration and coordination of line schedules to improve
connectivity.

This interview is connected to my URBP 236 class with Dr. Christopher Teng. The interview
would be about 30 minutes long over Zoom, on a date and time that works best for any
interested board members. The interview would not be recorded, though I would take my own
personal notes.

I can be best reached at this email address, jonathan.bruns@sjsu.edu, for any board member
interested in helping me out.

Thank you for your time and efforts.

Jonathan Bruns
Graduate Student
San Jose State University Masters of Urban and Regional Planning program

jonathan.bruns@sjsu.edu
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